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MAYOR OF ORANGE HOLDS MEET & GREETS WITH SENIORS   

On Tuesday, October 2, 2012, more than a 100 seniors met with new city of Orange, Mayor 
Dwayne Warren at the Orange Housing Authority’s residential buildings throughout the city. The 
purpose of the meetings was to introduce seniors to the new administration, as well as, convey 
to all seniors that his office has an “Open Door” policy. If you would like to speak with the mayor, 
you can schedule a meeting anytime.  

Many of the seniors had concerns that ranged from their fear of being turned down to vote in 
this year’s election to cars that drive fast down certain streets, making them fearful of crossing. 
The mayor and the city administration addressed each concern and were able to assure 
residents that this is truly a new day that will have new initiatives. The mayor also emphasized 
the need for seniors to get involved in the community, as it takes a village. 

The warm welcome included the Orange Housing Authority, Executive, Walter McNeil, Jr., and 
Orange Housing Authority Staff. The “Meet and Greets” was a daylong event that concluded 
with lunch in the senior conference room at 340 Thomas Boulevard. 
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